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An article by Partner John Thompson was published in Corporate Counsel.

Wage and hour lawsuits were up in 2013 and 2014 will be no different.

Instead of focusing on what could happen in the future, John suggests companies turn their
attention to what can be done in the present to comply with current standards and practices.

Click to read the full article on the Wage-Hour.net Blog.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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